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January 27, 2005
	TO:


	MMG

	FROM:


	Tom Giese, CBFWA 

	SUBJECT:
	URGENT:  Consideration of Draft F&W Costs at the February 1, 2005 MMG Meeting


Please review the Rate Case materials posted to the MMG webpage at http://www.cbfwa.org/committees/Meetings.cfm?CommShort=MMG&meeting=next for the February 1, 2005 Members’ Management Group meeting.  At that meeting, the members will be asked to approve these items for an Emergency Three-Day Consent Mail to allow Work Group members to present these materials at a BPA Rate Case meeting on February 4, 2005 as a review draft to solicit comments.
The MMG Rate Case Work Group has been developing estimates of future fish and wildlife needs and their possible costs, for use in the upcoming BPA rate case for FY2007-FY2009.  I am posting the four items listed below that the Work Group has been discussing.

1. “Future Fish and Wildlife Costs for the BPA Rate Case” (January 27, 2005).  This item describes the methods, assumptions, and results of an analysis of the drivers of possible changes in the Fish and Wildlife Program budget in the near future and includes an estimate of the cost to implement the Northwest Power and Conservation Council (NPCC) draft subbasin plans.

2. An Excel spread sheet (with eight tables), “Cost Tables 012605”.  This spread sheet has the eight tables referred to in Item 1 above.

3. “Decision Memo: Fish and Wildlife Costs for the BPA Rate Case” (January 27, 2005).  This paper discusses four issues that arise in using the cost estimates in Items 1 and 2 above making a recommendation for BPA’s future budget needs.

4. An Excel spread sheet (with eleven tables), “SBP by Province012705.” This final item shows the estimated ten-year costs of implementing the draft subbasin plans, as staff aggregated costs into the categories used in this analysis.  The Rate Case work group is requesting subbasin planners that submitted cost estimates to review these aggregated costs for their subbasins and contact me (tom.giese@cbfwa.org) with any concerns or discrepancies.

Thank you for your consideration of these URGENT materials.

H:\work\mmg\2005_0127RateCase\RCCostModel\CoverMemo012705.doc

H:\work\mmg\2005_0201\RCCostModel\CoverMemo012705.doc
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